
January 25, 2011:  I am very sad to bring you the news that
our long time friend Wes Eades passed away today and he
will be greatly missed by many across this country. I don’t
know of any memorial or services plans as of yet, but I will get
them out to each of you when I do. For now, please hold all
your questions and place Eileen and Wes’ family in your
prayers for this is a much greater loss for them.  You may
send a card of sympathy to:

Eileen Eades
13808 McNab
Bellflower, CA 90706

--  Jim Martin (CSHOF)


